
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a   
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Isobel Smither, Harry Wint, Brooklyn Roden, Teddy 
Oakes, Mathew Merrill, Lillie-Mae Patterson, Tilly Redfern, 

Reggie Porter, Leah Cornwell, Mason Armitt, Imogen Knapper, 
Evie Stone, Joe Doorbar  

Website Updates 

If you were unable to attend the 

early years writing workshop, the 

power point can now be found under 

the communication to parents tab.  

 

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, any debts over the 

£20 limit will result in loss of use of facilities. Our debt policy can be 

found on the school website.  

     Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Louis Carr 

 Busy Bees -  Luca Byrom 

 Terrific Tigers - James Ratcliffe 

 Perfect Panthers - Bailey-Ray Holmes 

 Learning Lions - Frankie Twigg 

 Wise Owls - Scarlett Adey 

 Super Squirrels - Annie Green 

 Brilliant Badgers - Oliver Hollins 

 Fantastic Foxes - Reggie Porter 

           Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Mason Burns 

 Busy Bees - Noah Hassan  

 Terrific Tigers - Alanah McGregor  

    Perfect Panthers - Evelyn Mitchell 

 Learning Lions - Elora Dawson 

 Wise Owls - Alexandra Latham 

 Super Squirrels - Freddie  

 Brilliant Badgers - Jessica Hughes 

 Fantastic Foxes - Zack Harley 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Lacey Totton  

 Busy Bees - Archie Allen 

 Terrific Tigers - Scarlett Foden 

  Perfect Panthers - Jayden Mycock 

 Learning Lions - Riley Moss 

 Wise Owls - Samuel Cordwell 

 Super Squirrels - Olly Lawton 

 Brilliant Badgers - Archie Farenden 

 Fantastic Foxes - Imogen Knapper  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Sadie Sproson-Lally  

 

Trips/Activities  

A reminder that the 3rd instalment of £37.50 for the Year 4 Standon 

Bowers trip is due on the 31st January 2020.  

The date of the Standon Bowers trip is Wednesday 26th February to 

Friday 28th February.  

If you require the information pack, please ask your child's class 

teacher. 

Snow Line  
 

Please be aware that if there are any school      

closures due to bad weather, a text will be sent to 

out to inform everyone.  

Admissions  

The deadline for Reception and Middle School admissions has now 

passed, if you have not made an application you will need to contact 

Admissions directly. 

More information can be found on the Staffordshire County Council 

website. 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Admissions-

primary/Apply/Overview.aspx  

Head lice  

There has been a case of head lice reported in Key Stage 2. 
 

Please remember to check your child's hair regularly and treat them if 
necessary.  

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school       
achievements: 

Isabelle Shaw passed Level 5 Swimming  

Sophie Wegehaupt got Gymnast of the week  

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx


Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Reception Parent Engagement  

Friday 31st January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

29th January—Young Voices 

 

11th Feb—Inspire Dance Show 

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

School Opens  

Tuesday 25th February  

 

May Bank Holiday—FRIDAY 8th 

May—school  closed. This is a 

change of date from the original 

date set to commemorate VE day. 

 

 

 

 

24th January 2020 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can talk about 
my learning and 

explain my          
answers  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

 

Clever Caterpillars 94.00% Busy Bees 100%   

Terrific Tigers 97.41% 

Perfect Panthers 97.31% Learning Lions 97.41% 

Super Squirrels 97.42%  Wise Owls 98.67% 

Fantastic Foxes 97.20%         Brilliant Badgers 100% 
 

The winners for last week were Brilliant Badgers and 

Busy Bees with 100% - well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.71%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

House Points 
 

Earth 448 

Mars 367 

Saturn 255 

Jupiter 236 

 

Tennis Club  
 

Due to illness there will be no   

Tennis on Tuesday 28th January 

2020.  

We will inform you when tennis 

club is back up and running  

Smart Watches  
 

A polite reminder that Smart 

Watches are not allowed in 

school due to their camera and 

social media capabilities.  

Thank you.  

Attendance  

Mr Rowley from Attend EDC is now supporting our school to ensure pupil attendance is 

good throughout the school. He is assisting our pupil attendance officers in their new pupil 

leadership roles and working with myself to monitor and improve attendance and lateness.  

Please can I remind parents to inform the school by phoning or emailing the office by 

9:00am of the day of any absence.  

Mr Rowley led an assembly for all pupils this week to provide top tips on good attendance, 

this can be found on the school website under the attendance tab,  

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/Tips-for-Good-Attendnace-Primary-Assembly.pdf  

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Rowley leading assembly with his pupil attendance officers.  

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/01/Tips-for-Good-Attendnace-Primary-Assembly.pdf

